
 

 
 

Municipality of Huron Shores 

NOTICE 

 

A special electronic meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 8, 2020, at 7:00 p.m., just prior 

to the regular meeting, in order to amend the Procedural By-law to allow for Council to 

conduct electronic meetings.   Please check the Municipal Website for further information 

regarding public participation, etc.   

 

UPDATE:  With the latest Provincial announcements, the Municipal Office, Public Library, all 

Municipality of Huron Shores Recreation/Community Centres, Parks and outdoor gathering 

spaces are closed until further notice.   We encourage ratepayers to make tax payments 

electronically but, a drop box is available in the vestibule of the Municipal Office, Monday to 

Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  You may leave messages at the Municipal Office at 705-843-

2033.  Public Works may be reached at 705-542-6053.  All other inquires may be directed to 

the Clerk/Administrator at 705-542-5528.  We will do our best to answer, or seek out 

answers, to your questions and concerns. 

 
Please, protect yourself and others by following orders to self-isolate, physical distance, and 
conduct proper hand washing and sanitizing.  We all need to do our part to flatten the curve 
of the Covid-19 Pandemic.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 


